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Cornwall Music Education Hubbub 
Royal Cornwall Showground, Monday 24th June  

 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Classes One and Two have been given the opportunity to participate in this year’s Hubbub 
festival at the Royal Cornwall Showground in Wadebridge on Monday 24th June. This 
consists of a day of workshops that feature instruments and dance from around the world, 
including India, Indonesia, Ireland and Japan.  
 
Children need to be at school at 8:20am and will be back at approximately 3:30pm.  
They must be in school uniform to make them easily identifiable, wear comfortable shoes 
and bring a waterproof coat in case of showers! Although all the workshops are under 
cover, we may need to walk outside between workshops.  They will also need a packed 
lunch and plenty of water (if you would like a school packed lunch, please pre-order it 
before Monday 17th June). 
 
The cost of the trip is £6 per person, which must be paid in the usual manner at 
www.schoolmoney.co.uk.  If we are in receipt of pupil premium however, it can be offered 
for £3. If you wish your child to take part in this trip, please tick the consent box when 
paying.  
 
We have heard lots of positive comments about this event, which takes part all over the 
country, and so feel very privileged to be part of it.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Humber and Miss Parker 
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